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Top DEP Stories 
 
Erie Times: Erie Coke hit with $200,000 wastewater penalty 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190829/erie-coke-hit-with-200000-wastewater-penalty 
 
Pennlive: Md. expresses ‘alarming concerns’ about Pa. dragging its heels in meeting clean water goals 
for Chesapeake Bay 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/08/md-expresses-alarming-concerns-about-pa-dragging-its-
heels-in-meeting-clean-water-goals-for-chesapeake-bay.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Maryland concerned about Pennsylvania's water plans for bay 
https://cumberlink.com/news/state-and-regional/maryland-concerned-about-pennsylvania-s-water-
plans-for-bay/article df1ede70-94b7-5220-bf64-6ebbc023c660.html 
 
Baltimore Sun: Gov. Hogan calls on Pennsylvania to step up Chesapeake cleanup; Pa. would ‘gladly 
accept’ Md. funds to do that 
https://www.baltimoresun.com/news/environment/bs-md-hogan-pennsylvania-20190829-
nxx2vbs6ijatzko4ayn6qpiasy-story.html 
 
WITF: Maryland concerned about Pennsylvania’s water plans for bay 
https://www.witf.org/2019/08/29/maryland-concerned-about-pennsylvanias-water-plans-for-bay/ 
 
AP News: Maryland concerned about Pennsylvania’s water plans for bay 
https://apnews.com/f3328004a16540e7af2027cb69086ca7 
 
Washington Post: Maryland concerned about Pennsylvania’s water plans for bay 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/local/maryland-concerned-about-pennsylvanias-water-plans-for-
bay/2019/08/29/86403b2e-ca88-11e9-9615-8f1a32962e04 story.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Sunoco fined $313,000 for Mariner East 2 Pipeline construction violations 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/sunoco-fined-313000-for-mariner-east-2-pipeline-
construction-violations 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: DEP: Sunoco's Mariner East 2 construction caused accelerated erosion, sedimentation 
in Cumberland County 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/dep-sunoco-s-mariner-east-construction-caused-accelerated-
erosion-sedimentation/article d964d972-59b8-51a5-a146-fd25dc25c66c.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: DEP fines Sunoco/Energy Transfer $313K for Mariner East construction violations 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/08/29/dep-fines-sunoco-energy-transfer-313k-for-
mariner-east-construction/ 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Maryland Gov. Hogan to Wolf: Pa. needs to up its game on Chesapeake Bay 
cleanup 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/energy-environment/maryland-gov-hogan-to-wolf-pa-needs-to-up-
its-game-on-chesapeake-bay-cleanup/ 



 
ABC27: DEP fines Sunoco over $300K for pipeline violations 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/dep-fines-sunoco-300k-for-pipeline-violations/ 
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Youth invited to participate in Keep Pennsylvania Beautiful 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/youth-invited-to-participate-in-keep-pennsylvania-
beautiful/article d970f829-096f-526c-bfb7-abc8e2f284d0.html  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: DEP to hold open house in Mansfield 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the wellsboro mansfield gazette/dep-to-hold-open-house-in-
mansfield/article 354cda15-4a00-5a48-950a-f9fe4417c731.html 
 
WESA/StateImpact: Beaver County Agency Says DEP Should Let It Keep Reviewing Pipeline Permits 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/beaver-county-agency-says-dep-should-let-it-keep-reviewing-pipeline-
permits 
 
WESA/StateImpact: Beaver County Agency Says DEP Should Let It Keep Reviewing Pipeline Permits 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/beaver-county-agency-says-dep-should-let-it-keep-reviewing-pipeline-
permits 
 
Beaver County Times: Environmental groups call for moratorium on pipelines 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190829/environmental-groups-call-for-moratorium-on-pipelines 
 
Observer-Reporter: Sunoco agrees to more than 300k in fines for violations during Mariner East 2 
construction 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/sunoco-agrees-to-more-than-k-in-fines-for-
violations/article 2ea99afc-ca6c-11e9-b5d0-4fdf9d700313.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: DEP fines owner of Mariner East 2 $313K 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/08/29/dep-fines-owner-of-mariner-east-2-
313.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Sewickley Creek spill among those cited in $313K Sunoco Pipeline fine  
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/sewickley-creek-spill-among-those-cited-in-313k-sunoco-
pipeline-fine/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Butler Eagle: Glade Run Lake algae safe for dogs, wildlife 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20190830/NEWS01/708309901 
 
StateImpact PA: Criminal defense counsel represents DEP in Mariner East probe 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/08/30/criminal-defense-counsel-represents-dep-in-
mariner-east-probe/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Grafius Run funding may be included in DEP capital budget 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/08/grafius-run-funding-may-be-included-in-dep-
capital-budget/ 



 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Knoxville reviews Dollar General project 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/news/knoxville-reviews-dollar-general-
project/article 50260fb2-5458-5274-9549-2983a3ee001f.html 
 
Wyoming County Examiner: Professor expresses sand plant concerns 
https://www.wcexaminer.com/professor-expresses-sand-plant-concerns-1.2525397 
 
WHYY: New uses, even non-use, will complicate ongoing PES refinery cleanup, DEP says 
https://whyy.org/articles/new-uses-even-non-use-will-complicate-ongoing-pes-refinery-cleanup-dep-
says/ 
 
Beaver County Radio: Cleanup of Chemical Explosion in Rochester Expected to Take Longer Than 
Expected 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/cleanup-of-chemical-explosion-in-rochester-expected-to-take-
longer-than-expected/ 
 
Restore Pennsylvania 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: DEP: Brownfield cleanup a reason for the severance-tax fueled Restore PA 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/08/29/dep-brownfield-cleanup-a-reason-for-the-
severance.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Restore Pa. initiative could have negative impact 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2019/08/28/Restore-Pa-initiative-could-have-negative-
impact/stories/201908270014 
 
Air 
 
WESA/StateImpact: Groups Sue U.S. Steel Over Emissions Data 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/groups-sue-us-steel-over-emissions-data 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: EPA to roll back regulations on methane, a potent greenhouse gas 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/08/30/epa-to-roll-back-regulations-on-methane-a-
potent.html 
 
Tribune-Review: 30,000 lives could be saved with cleaner air, CMU professor says 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/30000-lives-could-be-saved-with-cleaner-air-cmu-
professor-says/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
York Dispatch: EPA moves to revoke rules on oil industry methane leaks 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2019/08/29/epa-moves-revoke-rules-oil-industry-methane-
leaks/40045801/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Trump administration wants to roll back methane regulations — but some oil 
companies would rather keep the rules 



https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/08/29/trump-administration-wants-to-roll-back-
methane-regulations-but-some-oil-companies-would-rather-keep-the-rules/ 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: US proposing easing rules on climate-changing oil emissions 
https://www.therecordherald.com/zz/news/20190829/us-proposing-easing-rules-on-climate-changing-
oil-emissions/1 
 
Allegheny Front: The Allegheny Front Joins Climate Coverage Initiative 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/the-allegheny-front-joins-international-climate-coverage-initiative/  
 
South Pittsburgh Reporter: City adds capacity to address climate, energy 
https://www.sopghreporter.com/story/2019/08/27/news/city-adds-capacity-to-address-climate-
energy/20093.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Politics of climate change put corporations in tough spot 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/08/30/Politics-of-climate-change-put-
corporations-in-tough-spot/stories/201908300122 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Just put out the fires 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-just-put-out-the-fires/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Meadville Tribune: New bridge connects Ernst Trail with Mary Gable Park 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/new-bridge-connects-ernst-trail-with-mary-gable-
park/article 9650d904-caa8-11e9-873f-c38fde0ef29c.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Diseased trees coming down in Lancaster's Musser Park; new ones will be 
planted 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/diseased-trees-coming-down-in-lancaster-s-musser-park-
new/article c71393a4-caaf-11e9-b07d-bbbd69d45904.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Montoursville Borough dedicates pond restoration and nature trail project 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/montoursville-borough-dedicates-pond-restoration-and-
nature-trail-project/article a54894a0-c9fa-11e9-a48e-4f220fd9d89d.html 
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Work on Marsh Creek Greenway just around bend 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the wellsboro mansfield gazette/news/work-on-marsh-creek-
greenway-just-around-bend/article 5cdf10f9-06d9-5c13-8828-c50f24d9d0c7.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: USDA cites sportsman’s club over black bear issue 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/usda-cites-sportsmen-s-club-over-black-bear-
issue/article c48153ba-1a05-5c34-b6c1-712c3a0aa8c6.html 
 
Herald-Standard: Ohiopyle is finalist for Blue Ridge Outdoors Magazine's Top Adventure Town 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/new today/ohiopyle-is-finalist-for-blue-ridge-outdoors-magazine-s-
top/article c0af6434-c98d-11e9-9eb2-73b2482d7f2c.html 
 



Post-Gazette: City would benefit from special parks tax 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2019/08/29/City-would-benefit-from-special-parks-
tax/stories/201908290034 
 
Tribune-Review: Two regional green spaces under contract for Allegheny Land Trust 
https://sewickley.triblive.com/two-regional-green-spaces-under-contract-for-allegheny-land-trust/ 
 
Energy 
 
Times News: Tamaqua hears Lehigh Anthracite, solar plans  
https://www.tnonline.com/tamaqua-hears-lehigh-anthracite-solar-plans 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
WPXI: Chemical fire cleanup will cost more than $1 million 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/chemical-fire-cleanup-will-cost-more-than-1-
million/980774557 
 
Mining 
 
Pennlive: Pa. coal worker, 25, killed as mine wall collapses on top of him 
https://www.pennlive.com/daily-buzz/2019/08/pa-coal-worker-25-killed-as-mine-wall-collapses-on-top-
of-him.html 
 
KDKA: Wall Collapses, Kills Worker At Washington Co. Mine 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/08/30/prosperity-consol-energy-enlow-fork-mine-fatal-accident/ 
 
WTAE: 25-year-old man killed when long wall collapses at mine in Washington County 
https://www.wtae.com/article/25-year-old-man-killed-when-long-wall-collapses-at-mine-in-
washington-county/28867176 
 
WPXI: Man dies in work-related incident at Washington Co. mine 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/man-dies-in-work-related-incident-at-washington-co-
mine/980775875 
 
Observer-Reporter: Worker killed when wall collapses at Enlow Fork Mine 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/worker-killed-when-wall-collapses-at-enlow-fork-
mine/article e730d9f2-cb14-11e9-955f-1f1ddfd95858.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Ground broken on Ryerson Station swimming complex 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/ground-broken-on-ryerson-station-swimming-
complex/article baef6750-ca83-11e9-9c16-ebf7ba48a5e7.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Man dies in accident at Consol Energy mine 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/08/30/man-dies-in-accident-at-consol-energy-
mine.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Worker dies after wall collapses at Washington County coal mine 



https://triblive.com/local/regional/worker-dies-after-wall-collapses-at-washington-county-coal-mine/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Ridgway Record: EPA moves to revoke rules on oil industry methane leaks (pg 3) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-8-30-19.pdf 
 
Pennlive: Marcellus gas pipeline worker gets state prison term for Tioga County bar shooting 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/08/marcellus-gas-pipeline-worker-gets-state-prison-term-for-
blossburg-bar-shooting.html 
 
Republican Herald: Environmental company fined for disturbing bald eagle nest 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/environmental-company-fined-for-disturbing-bald-eagle-
nest-1.2525962 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: More Midwestern fuel to flow into Pennsylvania thanks to a new pipeline deal 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/energy/pennsylvania-laurel-pipeline-deal-buckeye-midwestern-
fuel-20190829.html 
 
Natural Gas Now: Penn State Finds Next to No New Methane Contamination 
https://naturalgasnow.org/penn-state-finds-next-to-no-new-methane-contamination/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: LIST Shale Gas Producers Local 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/subscriber-only/2019/08/23/shale-gas-producers-local.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: LIST Shale Gas Producers State 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/subscriber-only/2019/08/23/shale-gas-producers-state.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Ethane pipeline's capacity could be increased 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/08/26/ethane-pipelines-capacity-could-be-
increased.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Lower gas prices could mean heavier holiday traffic 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190829/lower-gas-prices-could-mean-heavier-holiday-traffic 
 
Tribune-Review: Two-way flow of Laurel Pipeline approved by state commission 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/two-way-flow-of-laurel-pipeline-approved-by-state-commission/ 
 
PFAS 
 
Centre Daily Times: Documents show 3M knew of dangers of PFAS chemicals, activist group says 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article234483972.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Reading Eagle: Another mosquito in Berks found with West Nile 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/another-mosquito-in-berks-found-with-west-nile 
 



Herald Mail: Shippensburg professors' work aims to combat invasive species 
https://www.heraldmailmedia.com/news/tri state/pennsylvania/shippensburg-professors-work-aims-
to-combat-invasive-species/article 14b7d8ce-0950-53ba-a741-1ce63af717d7.html 
 
Waste 
 
Gant News: CCSWA to hold recycling event 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/08/30/ccswa-to-hold-recycling-event/ 
 
Times News: Nesquehoning inks recycling contract  
https://www.tnonline.com/nesquehoning-inks-recycling-contract 
 
Scranton Times: Poconos pedal pushers recycle bicycles 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/poconos-pedal-pushers-recycle-bicycles-1.2526620 
 
Water 
 
The Record-Argus: Pa. officials seek to abate lead poisoning dangers 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/pa-officials-seek-to-abate-lead-poisoning-dangers/ 
 
Times Observer: Loads of rubbish 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/08/loads-of-rubbish/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Zelie looks to remove trees to alleviate flooding woes 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190830/NEWS01/708309881 
 
WICU-TV: Governor Wolf Has Vision For Lead-Free Pennsylvania 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/40981340/governor-wolf-has-vision-for-leadfree-pennsylvania 
 
WTAJ: Police, company search for vandal who damaged water main pipes 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/police-company-search-for-vandal-who-damaged-
water-main-pipes/ 
 
Chesapeake Bay Journal: Neighborly approach to stream buffers has ripple effect among Amish 
https://www.bayjournal.com/article/neighborly approach to stream buffers has ripple effect amon
g amish 
 
DuBois Courier Express: The Johnstown Flood:  A man-made disaster 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/opinion/columns/marilyn secco/the-johnstown-flood-a-man-
made-disaster/article 15822c74-b0de-52ad-8410-f51e86f0d5f0.html 
 
Bradford Era: Bradford City Water Authority hears about West Branch timber inventory 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/bradford-city-water-authority-hears-about-west-branch-timber-
inventory/article 29c86ff3-603e-519a-b38f-4c26e41e2a5b.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: South Strabane to address Manifold Road flooding 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/south-strabane-to-address-manifold-road-
flooding/article 95af3e0a-ca62-11e9-ba3e-0b198bc3b75c.html 



 
Post-Gazette: Brian O'Neill: Where does the water go? 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/brian-oneill/2019/08/29/Water-pipes-burst-aging-leak-
detection-money/stories/201908290032 
 
Post-Gazette: Brian O'Neill: The curious case of the clicking water meter 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/brian-oneill/2019/08/25/Pittsburgh-Water-Sewer-Authority-
meter-clicking/stories/201908250087 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Lancaster outlet mall hopes to finish repairing huge parking lot hole before Christmas 
shopping season 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/08/tanger-outlets-hopes-to-finish-repairing-collapsed-parking-
lot-before-christmas-shopping-season.html 
 
CBS21: York County gauges the importance of open space 
https://local21news.com/news/local/york-county-gauges-the-importance-of-open-space 
 
KDKA: Pa. Officials Debate Mandating Lead Poisoning Blood Tests For Children 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/08/29/pennsylvania-lead-poisoning-blood-testing-children/  
 
AP News: Pennsylvania officials seek to abate lead poisoning dangers 
https://www.apnews.com/427ed49c276449b9a04bd62514623d34 
 
Daily American: Somerset County farmers dispute aid report 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/somerset-county-farmers-dispute-aid-
report/article f0a03faf-c5cd-56a0-8091-a9d17e53a6b2.html 
 
NextPittsburgh: Pittsburgh joins the UN’s global network as a Center of Excellence in sustainable design 
https://www.nextpittsburgh.com/city-design/pittsburgh-set-to-join-the-uns-global-network-as-a-center-
of-excellence-in-sustainable-design/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Dry August puts brakes on Pittsburgh’s record rainfall pace 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/dry-august-puts-brakes-on-pittsburghs-record-rainfall-
pace/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh should reuse more buildings 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2019/08/27/Pittsburgh-should-reuse-more-
buildings/stories/201908270024 
 
Post-Gazette: Gov. Wolf launches push for mandatory lead testing in children statewide 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2019/08/29/Wolf-mandatory-lead-testing-children-
Pennsylvania-blood-health-Peduto-Fitzgerald/stories/201908290225  
 
Tribune-Review: Lawrence McCullough: Making consumers’ green choices pay off for everyone 
https://triblive.com/opinion/lawrence-mccullough-making-consumers-green-choices-pay-off-for-
everyone/ 



 
Tribune-Review: Gov. Wolf presents Lead Free PA at UPMC Children’s Hospital of Pittsburgh 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/gov-wolf-presents-lead-free-pa-at-upmc-childrens-
hospital-of-pittsburgh/ 
 
Tribune-Review: PUC: Improvements planned at Washington County railroad crossing after 2018 crash, 
acid spill 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/puc-improvements-planned-at-washington-county-railroad-crossing-
after-2018-crash-acid-spill/ 


